
Bargaining Update – January 27, 2023 

On Thursday, January 26 and Friday, January 27, the representatives for Munson Medical Center (MMC) 

and the Michigan Nurses Association (MNA) met in person for our eighth bargaining session.   

During bargaining this week, the focus has been on a number of significant issues including the 

possibility of adding bargaining days. The MNA also presented its first economic proposal to MMC.  

Both parties spent substantial time meeting with their bargain teams discussing and preparing proposals 

and counter proposals. 

The bargaining teams are scheduled to meet again next week to continue the productive discussions. 

Munson Medical Center is committed to collaborating and working toward a new agreement by 

February 14.  

 

 


